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 Town of Weston 

Planning and Zoning Commission 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION 

 

At its 9/9/24 meeting, Weston’s Planning & Zoning Commission approved an application by Weston 

Shopping Center Associates, LLC proposing alterations to the building housing the “Lunch Box” at 190 

Weston Rd in the Village District. For more information and related files contact Richelle Hodza, Land 

Use Director 203 222 2530 or rhodza@westonct.gov.  

 

  

 

 

Publication of this Notice in the Norwalk Hour has been ordered for September 17, 2024.  
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